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December 18, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 Today, (Friday) we received confirmation from the Oswego County Health Department that a student 

that attends Millard Hawk Elementary tested positive for COVID-19.  No students or staff members 

were exposed or require a quarantine because the student has not been in school for a month. 

 

 Today (Friday) we were notified by the Oswego County Health Department that a student that attends 

Central Square Middle School has tested positive for COVID-19.  The student is 100% remote and 

therefore no students or staff members require a quarantine.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo 

Superintendent  


